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Senator Rev Ruben Diaz's Statement on the Conviction of Dean Skelos 

Senator Rev Ruben Diaz has released the following statement:

"In response to today's conviction of Dean Skelos, I am saddened and very concerned

because with this new judgment, we are all found guilty. No matter what we do, we will all

be painted with the same brush. My prayers are with Dean Skelos and his family."

 


